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Pars On People.

Congratulations to Joe and Helen who celebrated their Golden Wedding Anniversary on the 30th May. Joe is not enjoying the best of health and has lost a lot of weight, which is making it very hard for Helen. They are two great people and we can only hope things will improve for them.

It was nice to see Ted Monk at the march and luncheon on Anzac Day. Ted said it was the best he has felt for a long time. A mystery illness made life tough for Ted over the past five years. Peg can relax a bit now.

Good to see Terry Paull drop in for the Anzac day lunch after marching at Mandurah. Terry looks great and says he hasn't had a beer for four years. That's will power for you!

Fred Humfrey turned 90 on the 10th June. Well done Fred. Colin Hodson and Keith Hayes keep in touch with Fred who looks forward to the Courier and enjoys pretty good health for a 90 year old.

Jess Epps turned 87 on Anzac Day and had a beaut birthday. Jess is on the go all the time, which is to her credit.

Bernie and Babs Langridge are now settled into their new unit in Collier Park Village, Como. They now have Val & Keith Hayes and Edna Fullarton as near neighbours, which is handy for them. Bernie's health is not the best but he is still active in Association affairs.

Stan Payne 's health has improved slightly and he can now drive around Merredin in his new scooter with a small double diamond flag flying above. Barbara of course keeps a close eye on him. Stan, a well-known identity in the district, still maintains a keen interest in the family farm.

Betty Hopkins (Irish's widow and Peter Barden's sister) will be 85 in August. Betty reports she is keeping well and maintains a fairly active lifestyle finding enough to do in the home to keep her busy. Both Betty and Peter are good supporters of the Association and look forward to the Courier. God bless.

Alan Luby tells me that Edith is having a driving test in mid June to get her license renewed. You show 'em Edith!
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